
Student Registration

North Wamac Grade School student registration for the 2024-2025 school year

will take place from 9:00a.m.-3:00p.m., on Thursday, July 18th, and Friday, July

19th, in the school office. The registration packets will need to be completed at

home and returned to the school by no later than Thursday, July 25th.

The first day of student attendance will be on Wednesday, August 14th, from

8:00a.m.-2:00p.m.


